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SUBJECT 

When Miss Brownlee met with the Academic Affairs Committee, there 

was some discussion of the rules to be followed for selecting Honors 

Students Winter Quarter 1980. The recommendations currently being 

considered by the Academic Affairs Committee could not be operational 

for Winter Quarter 1980; we, therefore, suggest using the same procedures 

as for last year. 
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